

Summer Term Newsletter – Year 2

Love learning and inspire each other to thrive in theworld.



Welcome back after the spring holiday.

Mrs Simpkins will be supporting the children in Year 2. She will be around on the veranda, as I am, each morning at drop off. If there are any messages you would like to pass on, please come and speak to either of us.

If you prefer to email us, our class email address is year2@bgl.lancs.sch.uk. We operate an open door policy so please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries or concerns.

Mrs Harris

Key Information

- PE continues to be on a Thursday and Friday. Children to come to school dressed in PE kits on these days.
- Homework is set electronically and quizzes take place each Tuesday. The half termly Spelling Overview and KIRFS are sent out on Seesaw on the first Thursday back after each half term. These documents are also posted on our Year 2 class page on the school website. This half term, we are reviewing spelling patterns previously taught. KIRFS and timestable practice is ongoing.
- <u>Healthy snacks</u> only please please see the new policy.
- Water bottles to be clearly labelled and contain <u>only water</u>.
- Please ensure your child brings their reading book to school <u>daily</u>. Library books can be returned when finished.

Key Dates

- Monday 24th April Y2 Parents Evening 1
- Wednesday 26th April Parent workshop - Grammar, Hall & then into classroom (8:40am - 9:50am)
- **Wednesday 26th April -** Y2 Parents Evening 2
- Monday 1st May May Day Closure
- Monday 8th May school closed for bank holiday
- Week beginning Monday 8th May
 Year 2 SATs week
- Week beginning Monday 15th May

 Healthy week
- Tuesday 16th May Sports Day
- Tues 23rd and Wed 24th May Careers Day
- Friday 26th May Year 2 Class Assembly
- Half term Monday 29th to Friday 2nd June (school closed)
- Wednesday 7th June School reopens
- **Friday 21**st **July** School closes for summer. BGL leavers archway.

